
Mentor Report: Kolikipamula Sujatha, Government Junior College, 
Secunderabad, Hyderabad    9/27.2018

Report  Motivating students to STEM events

Dear Madam,

            I thank you for enlightening me, my colleagues and students in varied career 
options through STEM  ROAD SHOW. Our students belong to the under privileged 
sections of the society, who have very little exposure for selecting their goals. The 
STEM helped the students to understand the importance of Science and Technology in 
connection with Job aspects in the field of  science and technology. My colleagues Smt. 
G. Lavanyachandra, Smt. S.Deepika and myself encouraging/motivating the students by
exposing them to various Science Fairs, Mathematical Olympiads and other 
competitive  exams in the field of science and technology. Specially in our college the 
students are learning by doing experiments rather than rote memory. The 12th Grade 
students who have attended the STEM Programme have successfully completed their 
12th Grade and got admissions in Engineering/Life sciences at Under Graduate level. 
The 11th Graders also completed successfully with distinction. Now they are aiming  at 
getting admission in Medicine/Computer Science Engineering in APEX Institutions. 

 I am going to attend Orientation Programme at Regional Institute of Education at 
Mysore, which is going to commence on 30th September 2018, for a week. At 
orientation programme I will try to incorporate the objectives, what I learnt at STEM, 
Hyderabad.

My colleagues and myself are encouraging the students under the guidance of our 
Principal Mr. Srinivasulu Bhatta in the light of STEM Programme.

Thanks & Regards,

Smt.Sujatha Kolkipamala

Lecturer in Physics

Lecturer in Physics


